Bob Wolfe To comments@wutc.wa.gov
<bobwolfe@comcast.net>

james@seatacshuttle.com
03/26/2011 10:58 AM co James@

bcc
Subject Docket T-101661 and Docket A-042090

26 March 2011

Commissioners

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Olympia, Washington ’

Re: Comments Docket T-101661 and Docket A-042090

Commissioners,

I am a user of Whidbey Seatac Shuttle and do not understand your recent attempt to
deny them the ability to recover spiking fuel costs via fuel surcharges. The shuttle is an
integral part of our transportation system here on the island providing quality, reliable
service without a a fare increase for the past six years. Fuel surcharges permit them to
provide a stable fare in an environment of increasing costs. | urge you to consider the
value this service provides.

Sincerely,
Robert E Wolfe

Captain U.S. Navy retired
Oak Harbor WAshington



